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        Who’s Who? 

               

       President              Vice President             Secretary               Treasurer           Newsletter Editor 

      Paul Trendly    Richard (Dick) Magee   Emanuel Morris       Bob Ponte               Don Shelton  

        (636) 947-7051             (636) 723-2060                  (314) 368-4974              (314) 799-7145           (314) 570-7766 cell 

                                                                                                     (636) 723-3220 home 

          Prez Sez 

At the last meeting we gave out the awards we give every year. All the recipients were well 

deserved and it means a lot to the club that there are members in our club that give their time so 

graciously and does such a great job at that. Thanks again. 

Also we had a great turnout at the meeting. Besides taking a part in what direction our club goes 

in, you also get to meet your fellow club members. Several of the new members have a lot to 

offer our club and we hope they participate and maybe all of us can learn a lot from them. 

The members that have been coming to the monthly meetings are the ones that make a club all it 

can be. To the ones who have not, you’re missing out. We would love to hear your ideas and if 

you come, bring your new plane for show and tell.  

See you at the next meeting, Thursday, 7:00 PM, February 14.  

Paul (The R/C Nut)  

Meeting Schedule 

 Meeting Dates: 2013:  Feb 14, Mar 14, Apr 11, May 9, Jun 13, Jul 11, Aug 8, Sep 12, Oct 

10, Nov 14, Dec 12 

 Meeting Time:   7 to 9 pm 

   

  

 



 

 

Meeting Location: Meeting Room at Mark Twain Hobbies 
    

 From I-70 take the Zumbehl exit north and turn right on West Clay.  Go 1/4 mile.  Mark 

Twain Hobbies will be on your right. The meeting room is entered via the leftmost 

outside door for Mark Twain Hobbies.  

 

Meeting Minutes 
 

Meeting called to order at 7 pm 1/11/2013 by President Paul Trendley. 

Roll call, 20 people present with a welcome to 2 new members – Jim Oliver & Rick Ellis.  Jim flies planes and 

helicopters.  Rick flies helicopters.  We now have 30 paid members as of this date for 2013. 

   

Treasures report was given by Bob Ponte, motion to accept the treasures report, members aye. 

 

Field Committee report was given by Pierre Fath.  He asked members who are flying during this winter season 

to check condition of the road and the field.  Care should be taken when driving down to field and using the 

field if muddy conditions exist.  The roof of the Pavilion needs to be shingled.  Bob Ponte said that he knew 

someone reasonable.   

 

Two Safety Officers were elected, Rich Ellis and Ronald Kilb. 

 

Old business, Ronald Kilb displayed the new Saints RC Club hats.  After some discussion it was agreed upon 

that the Club would purchase 12 hats (9 blue ones and 3 black ones) for $100.00.   They also come in red.  We 

as members are grateful to club member Cecil White who graciously donated one dozen hats to the club.  

 

New business, Mark Twain Hobby Center wants to invite any interested club member to call and sign up for a 

radio and radio control airplane set up class – RSVP.  Pilot Mark Trent will be using his Futaba radio for 

demonstration purposes, the theory taught will be applicable to all radio's and planes.  Date: Saturday, the 26
th

 

from 2 to 4:30 p.m.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

A great deal of thanks was extended to Richard Jenkins and Bob Ponte and everyone that helped to make the 

Christmas party a success.  There were attendance prizes and a good time was had by all that attended.  Jerry, 

the club’s landlord didn’t make the party and a motion was accepted to give him a gift certificate to the Outback 

Steak House. 

 

Show and tell, Pierre Fath brought in a ParkZone® F4U-1A Corsair.  The plane’s paint scheme and decals were 

impressive and it has really good details for a small scale war bird.   Pierre demonstrated its 90 degree rotating 

retracts.  He said it flies great and he has about twelve flights on it so far. 

 

 President Paul Trendley lead our annual award ceremony.  Very well deserving members were commended on 

their continued sacrifices that keep heart of the club beating.  A list of the Awards recipients are: 

 

            Most Spectacular Crash 2012 – Don Shelton (Plaque & Brass plate) 

 Member of the Year 2012 – John Bouchillon (Plaque & Brass plate) 

 Outstanding Service Award 2012 – Glen Basler (Plaque) 

 Outstanding Field Monitor 2012 – Pierre Fath (Plaque) 

 

 Show and Tell 
 

   Pierre Fath and ParkZone F4u-1a Corsair 
Editor’s Note: I was not able to be at the last meeting, due to being out of town. 

In the future, if someone could take pictures when I am not there, I would appreciate it. 

 

Items for Sale 
(2) E- FLIGHT ELECTRIC MOTORS FOR SALE, PREFECT CONDITION, NEW THEY SELL FOR  

$ 89.99 EACH. I WILL SELL THEM FOR $50.00 EACH. IF INTERESTED E-MAIL AT 

djp10@sbcglobal.net...or call 314 795 2313.  Thanks, Don Pallett 

 

Great Planes 38% Extra 330s ARF that is new in the box for sale for $860.00.  

This ARF is currently listed for $999.99 through Tower Hobbies.  

If interested please contact me at miked49@charter.net or 636 244-2414 

Thanks, Mike Dierker 

 

These items will also be listed on the web site. 
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